Dike, Darlene

From: Edward Clarke [

Sent: 07 January 2015 12:54
To: Planning

Subject: 2014/6278/p

Dear ms/mr

| object to the planning of the above application. | agree also with the adjacent neighbours
objection ( Jonathan root ) ( Aspryes ) both neighbours of the development/ developers, | would
add as a resident of no 23 that the development is contrary to planning directives in terms of
density etc, | understand that works were undertaken without prior planning approval, and not for
the first time by these developers.

| have a long lease that set out the amenity areas of which the whole yard would | believe be
subject to, added to which a earlier planning decision for Ferdinand part of the yard to be built on,
( this was obtained illegally due to false photographs of my premises which you will have on
record ) if this further application succeeds there will be further reduction of the yard to the extent
that issues of health & safety will inevitable arise, apart from lorries that use the area ( health &
safety in the workplace) there is the question of fire safety as a fire appliance cannot enter the
yard. As there has been no personal attempt by the developers to address these matters | think it
would be only right that you reject this application.

E Clarke 23 Ferdinand st NWI

Sent from my iPhone



